

## JUNTA DIRECTIVA

December 12, 2017

Lcda. Jenice M. Vázquez Pagán Presidenta

Ms Linda Gallarde President

Lcda. Olga López Báez Vice-Presidenta

American Association of University Women, San Juan

Sra. Linda Colón Somoza Tesorera

Greetings from the Staff and Board of Directors of Casa Protegida Julia de Burgos, Inc. (Casa Julia)

Lcda. Marta E. Vilá Báez Secretaria

0007014774

**VOCALES** 

Lcda. Olga Vázquez Valentín

> Dra. Debora Arús Rosado

Sa. Flora Guzmán

Sa. Rita Córdova Campos

Sa. Yanira Benitez Piñeiro

Sra. Ivette del Valle Ríos

Directora Ejecutiva

P. O. Box 362433 San Juan, PR 00936-2433







As you may know, Casa Julia is a non-profit organization whose mission, for more than 37 years, has been to offer shelter and support services to women and their children who are survivors of domestic violence. Violence against women and children is the most pervasive human rights challenge in Puerto Rico. Our organization offers an integrated support system that includes protection, psychological support, and education through residential and ambulatory programs.

Our work towards peace and the recognition of women's and children's human rights would not be possible without the help of people like you and your group.

For this reason, we would like to express our sincere gratitude for your donation which was received in a moment when we needed it the most. Because of the generosity of your group during this critical time in Puerto Rico, we can continue our work providing shelter, covering basic needs and support services for women and children. We are forever grateful to everyone from *group name* who contributed.

Sincerely,

Ivette del Valle Ríos Executive Director

The economic contributions to Casa Protegida Julia de Burgos, Inc. are 100% deductible from your income tax return. This letter can be used as a donation certificate.